¢ % D) RUSATOM SERVICE JSC
+7 (495) 995 7680

PYCATOMCEPBUC info@rusatomservice.ru

0 07 20/F w 309/ 4/‘ Zﬂ/ 49463 your ref. Ne date

H. Ghaffari
Manager and Managing Director
Bushehr Nuclear Power Plant

bnpp@nppd.co.ir

R. Bannazadeh
Director General
TAPNA

bannazadeh@nppd.co.ir

Subject: Information Transfer

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

Please find attached to this letter the document containing Letter No. 37-12-304/4210
dd 02.07.2018 from JSC TSKBM. In the said letter, the original equipment
manufacturer recommends performing capillary testing of the weld joints of the
pipelines of the autonomous circuit and the supply system of cooling water for the seal
units of the Reactor Coolant Pump Sets Nos. 1-4. The said testing is to be performed
during the next PPM.

We are kindly asking you to bear the abovementioned recommendations in mind when
planning the 2019 PPM.

Attachment: Letter No. 37-12-304/4210 dd 02.07.2018 from JSC TSKBM and the
attached file (two pages)

Deputy Director General —

Technical Director Aleksei Emelianov

Vsevolod Cherkesov 6’
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